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JCB/LMS 
 
18 January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 10 visit to the University of Lincoln – Wednesday 8 February 
 

Further to our last letter we are writing to remind you of the upcoming trip for Year 10 to the 
University of Lincoln. The total cost of £20.50 for the trip is to be paid on ParentPay by following 
this link.  When you make payment via ParentPay you will be prompted to provide parental 
consent for your child to attend this trip and you will also be asked to input your contact /medical 
details directly into a confidential section of ParentPay 

University visits form an essential part of Careers Education at Heckmondwike Grammar School 
and the trip gives students the opportunity to visit a university campus in person and explore their 
options for the future. Trips like these have been negatively affected by the pandemic in recent 
years and we are pleased to be able to reintroduce them for our lower school students. Year 10 
is a time of exploration as students start to think about what they may like to do following their 
GCSEs and experiences like this form part of that decision making process. 
 
We are intending for all students in Year 10 to participate and lessons will be collapsed on the 
day of the trip. Students who are not participating will be set a task in school relating to 
researching universities and other options post 18.  
 
Due to the current financial climate, we have extended the payment deadline to Monday 23 
January. If you are experiencing difficulties with payments, please contact the finance team for 
further information by emailing finance@heckgrammar.co.uk 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me at school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr J Barnett 
Assistant Headteacher 
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